Sunday 7 February 2021

Dear parents/carers & students,

After consulting with other local schools and due to the inclement weather the decision has been made to close the school on Monday 8 February.

This is not a decision we have taken lightly and apologise for any inconvenience this may cause you. The forecast for tomorrow indicates more snow and temperatures below zero.

The current road conditions around the school may make journeys to school for staff and students unsafe.

Remote learning lessons will continue as normal and student registers will be taken.

We expect the school to open as normal on Tuesday.

The decision has been made tonight to allow parents/carers and staff to make appropriate plans.

Best wishes R James

Rob James

Executive Headteacher

The Ramsey Academy (p) 01787 472481 | (f) 01787 474267 | www.ramseyacademy.com